
TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

TO RESIDENTS AND TAXPAYERS OF THE TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN AND 

OTHER INTERESTED PARTIES: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Inland Wetlands Commission will hold a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday, October 23, 2019 at 7:00 P.M., at the Mildred A. Wakeley Community and 

Recreation Center, 7 Linsley Street, in Room #2 at 7:00 p.m. to consider the following 

application. A copy of this notice is filed in the Town Clerk’s Office.                   

1. #I19-13   Application of United Technologies Corporation, Pratt & Whitney Division,   

                    Applicant, MDC Coastal 9, LLC, Owner, relative to 409 Washington Avenue, (Map   

                    90, Lot 6), seeking a Permit to Conduct Regulated Activity.  Plan Entitled:  

                    Ecological Risk Based Remediation, United Technologies Corporation, 409 

                    Washington Avenue, North Haven, Connecticut, Former Pratt & Whitney Facility,  

                    Permitting Plans.  Prepared by: Fuss & O’Neill.  Dated: September 2019.  Scale:  

                    1”=50’.  IL-80 Zoning District.    

 

Frank H. Bumsted, Chairman 

 

 

 

 

TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE NORTH HAVEN CITIZEN ON THE FOLLOWING 

DATES: 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2019 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2019 

 

 

Please forward bill and affidavit to the Inland Wetlands Commission, Town Hall, 18 

Church Street, North Haven, CT 06473.  


